Dear Dr. Speight Patients:

| cannot be more excited and thankful to have the opportunity to become your new dentist. It is an honor
for me to be selected by Dr. Speight as his successor and that he has entrusted me with his staff and patients.
| am passionate about helping others and my goal is to create a comfortable and pleasant patient experience
in our practice along with a healthy, functional, and beautiful smile.

| would love to tell you a little bit about my story. | was born and raised in Cuba and in 2013, | graduated
from The University of Medical Sciences at Villa Clara. | started my clinical career as a dentist in my
hometown, having the pleasure of helping many patients in need. My wife and | decided to move to Quito,
Ecuador where | was able to continue doing what | love the most for a few years, before moving to the
United States in 2016 with our family. To continue pursuing my dream, right after moving to Boston, | was
accepted into Boston University Goldman School of Dental Medicine, graduating from among the top
students of the class.

Post graduation, | have worked in both private and corporate dental practice settings and along with my
previous experience as a dentist, has given me the ability and knowledge to provide you with the best patient
centered care. Continuing education is also paramount to enhancing my clinician skills and being up to date
with the latest technologies in Dentistry, growing my knowledge in general restorative care, as well as dental
implants, Invisalign, and cosmetic dentistry.

The dedicated team, who you have all come to know with Dr. Speight, will be assisting me through this
transition period and working by my side. Our foremost goal is making this an easy transition for you, the
patients. | am looking forward to meeting and getting to know each of you soon.

Outside of Dentistry, you can find me spending time with my wife Adriany, our two beautiful children Claire
and Nathan, and our lovely dog Bruno. | look forward to meeting you and your family!

Sincerely,
Ernesto Ulloa, DMD




